


comments:: football stadium for Benelong Point or Barangaroo had been proposed.
A riverside setting where the patrons' focus is INWARDS towards a
football match . . seriously? This is Melbourne AFL bullying,
capitalising on Hobart's small-town penis envy. This site deserves
nothing less than input from the world's best town planners and
architects. Let's create a precinct we can be proud of. Mark Pooley,
Battery Point




